
11/04/18 
 
Dear Ministry Partners, 
 
Greetings from Adama/Nazeret Ethiopia. I arrived in Addis Ababa Saturday 11/03 @ 8:30 AM. Thank you all for your 
continued prayer and financial support.  I am already sensing the Lord’s possible direction for our continued partnership 
in His powerful Disciple Making Movement here in Ethiopia. The first round of training begins tomorrow with the same 
leaders who gathered last year.  I am excited to hear how they have put “The Masters Plan into practice and their 
resulting testimonies. We will pick up from where we left off last year. This year’s topic is “Remaining the Church that 
Jesus is Building.  
 
I am sure that I will have much to report and many blessings to share upon my return.   
 
Please come join us for a mission report along with a time of praise, worship, celebration and luncheon:  
Where: The Hampton Inn, 48 Industrial Park Rd., Saco, ME. 
Date:     Sunday, November 18, 2018 
Time: Beginning at 10:00 AM with luncheon served at Noon 
  
Please RSVP Daisy at: daisparker@gmail.com ASAP or call or text her at 207-423-8911 or simply reply to this email and I 
will forward to Daisy.  
 
I thank God and pray His constant blessing upon you all for your faithful and continued partnership, support and 
encouragement in ministry.  
  
Sincerely Yours, 
Paul “Chico” Parker 
1-207-592-5911 
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